
Dear Supporter,

As a supporter of the Museum of Bath at Work I hope you have enjoyed being kept in contact with 
walks, talks, exhibitions and invitations to events over the years. The closure of the Museum during the 
Covid-19 lockdown has been very challenging with much reduced income and our position has been 
worsened by the withdrawal of funding from a generous benefactor.

In the spring of 2020 the donor, which had annually supported the Museum with over £20,000 each 
year, withdrew that help for operational reasons.  As a supporter of the Museum, we are hoping you 
may be able to help us as we cope with both the fallout from the Covid-19 Crisis and withdrawal of this 
financial help. 

We need to raise £20,000 each year to pay one member of staff, and we are hoping you would help to 
cover our Director’s salary by joining the Friends of the Museum of Bath at Work. We would like to 
invite you to set up a monthly payment of £3.50 per month by standing order and in return you will be 
able to benefit from the following rewards.
 

    * Free admission for you and 50% reduction for accompanying guests
    * Exclusive invitations to walks, talks and social and virtual events throughout the year
    * 10% discount on Souvenir Shop purchases
    * Director’s Tour of welcome of Collections and Behind the Scenes stores
    * Free access to archives by arrangement
    * Preferential access to online lectures and presentations at the Museum

We have survived turbulent times in the past and have, with modest means and with your generous 
help, provided exhibitions, care of our collections, outreach, educational activities, tours, talks and 
walks that have told the tale of two thousand years of the city’s commercial development.
 
We sincerely hope you are able to help stabilise finances by completing the attached form so we can 
continue our valuable work and secure the future for the Museum. 
 
Thanks in anticipation

Euel Lane
Chairman of Friends of Museum of Bath at Work

Trevor Turpin
Chairman of Bath Industrial Heritage Trust Limited
 
 
Setting up your Payment (PDF download)

Please download the form to set-up your payment complete the following details first returning the form 
by post (for gift aid and GDPR purposes) to the address below. 
The Museum of Bath at Work
Camden Works
Julian Road
Bath, BaNES BA1 2RH

A welcome email will be sent to you with your membership number to use as payment reference on 
starting a monthly payment with your bank.  When first payment is received, you will receive 
confirmation and your membership card. Make a note of the bank details before you post the form.
 
USE THE FOLLOWING LINK TO DOWNLOAD THEFORM 
https://bath-at-work.us8.list-manage.com/track/click?u=6eb88a2dfa6ccc4d925249b5e&id=b0838820ff&e=3e4ec1e601


